REPUBLIC OF ESTONIA
MINISTRY OF CULTURE

Robert Wagner Yours: 03.10.2024

Global Harmony Art Foundation

rwagner@mail.de Ours: 07.11.2024 No 9-8/1116-2
Dear Robert Wagner,

Thank you for your letter regarding the initiative “Returning to the World of Dmytro
Bortnyansky’s First Opera Creonte” in Kyiv on 27-28 Nov.

It is definitely a very important cultural event. However, we politely decline your proposal to offer
patronage, as our ministry generally does not patronize projects.

We nevertheless wish you a successful implementation of the initiative.

Yours sincerely,

Meelis Kompus
Head of the Department of Communication and International Cooperation

Anneli Vilu +372 6282235
Anneli. Vilu@kul.ee
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